HOLIDAY NOTICE ( 16/04/2024 )

This is notified for all concerned that the college will remain closed on
17/04/2024 (Wednesday) on account of Ram Navami vide Memo no.
1235 F(P2) of Govt. of W.B., dated 09/03/2024.

All concerned are requested to take note of the above. Thanking you,

Yo incerf;]y,
\Upe Slas

(Kaustav Bhattacharyya)

Toscher-n-Charge
Karimpur Peanadevi College
P.O.Karimpur,Dist. Nadia




